Children and Young People Committee
COHO1

Inquiry into Children’s Oral Health

Evidence from GISDA

Hello

| work for an organisation that supports young people aged 16-25 in the
Gwynedd area. In a year we have received approximately 245 representations
from young people. A large percentage of these do not have a dentist and
are not getting the right treatment as, unfortunately, no dentists in the area
are taking on new patients. It is a huge problem for us in Gwynedd.

If you would like to discuss the above further please contact me at the
number below or by e-mail.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Catrin Roberts

Pennaeth Gwasanaethau Cefnogol / Head of Support Services
GISDA, Ty Rhydalun, Penrallt Uchaf,

Caernarfon, Gwynedd LL55 1PR

Ffon/Tel: 01286 671153

Ffacs/Fax: 01286 671 182

e-bost: catrin@gisda.co.uk
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